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Social Security Benefits Restored  
for Public Employees!  

 

On Sunday, January 5, 2025, President Biden signed H.R. 82, the Social Security Fairness 
Act into law. In November, H.R. 82 passed the House of Representatives by a vote of 327 to 
75. Later in December, thanks to action made by all of you, the Senate passed the legislation 
by a vote of 76 to 20.  
 
The passage of the Social Security Fairness Act marks a significant victory for our USW 
siblings in the public sector and public employees nationwide. By eliminating the unjust 
Government Pension Offset (GPO) and Windfall Elimination Provision (WEP), this 
achievement restores the promise of a secure and dignified retirement for those who have 
dedicated their lives to serving our communities. This is a powerful step toward fairness for all 
workers. 
 
 

 
 

https://clerk.house.gov/Votes/2024456
https://clerk.house.gov/Votes/2024456
https://www.senate.gov/legislative/LIS/roll_call_votes/vote1182/vote_118_2_00338.htm

